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Lucky Coca-Cola winner to sail the ‘high seas’ 
 
ANDREA HALL OF MARTINDALE’S ROAD, St. Michael will spend her 
birthday relaxing in Cozumel, Mexico thanks to Coca-Cola. Andrea is the grand 
prize winner of a cruise for four compliments Foster & Ince Cruise World in 
Coca-Cola’s ‘Let’s Spread the Christmas Spirit’ Promotion. 
 
The lucky young lady and three guests will enjoy a seven-day cruise on board 
Princess Cruises’ Grand Princess. The ship departs Fort Lauderdale on March 15th 
and travels to Ocho Rios, Grand Cayman, Cozumel in Mexico and the Princess Cays 
before returning to Fort Lauderdale. 
 
At the prize presentation, a beaming Andrea confessed that it was her sister who 
submitted the winning entry. “My sister Paula and I write each other’s names when 
we enter competitions so it is her I have to thank. This is the first time I’ve ever won 
anything in my life!” 
 
She added, “Although we sent in three large bags filled with entries it was still a 
surprise when one of us won! When the Coca-Cola representative called, I didn’t 
believe her, actually, when I told my family they didn’t believe me!” 
 
Andrea said her parents; Livingston Williams and Norma Hall-Williams will 
‘definitely’ accompany her on the cruise. “My siblings and I were planning to send 
my parents on a cruise for their 38th anniversary in September, so this prize is very 
timely. Now I only have to convince Paula to go!” 
 
On presenting Andrea with her cruise information kit, Foster & Ince Cruise World 
representative, Annya Swann said the company is pleased to have been able to 
partner with Coca-Cola to offer the cruise for four. “Cruising is a marvellous 
experience and I am sure you and your family will enjoy yourselves,” she told 
Andrea. Ms. Swann also thanked Coca-Cola for inviting the company to be a part of 
the promotion. 
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PIX CAPTION: 
Coca-Cola’s grand prize winner, Andrea Hall (centre) pays close attention as 

Foster & Ince Cruise World representative, Annya Swann and Coca-Cola Brand 
Manager, Clifford Gooding-Edghill go over the cruise itinerary. 


